
From: Licensing Staff
To: Grainne Power
Subject: FW: Ref #50024-01 Dublin Port Company dumping at Burford Bank
Date: 21 March 2016 13:13:13

-----Original Message-----
From: Sue 
Sent: 21 March 2016 12:53
To: Licensing Staff
Subject: Ref #50024-01 Dublin Port Company dumping at Burford Bank

Special Area of Conservation, UNESCO Biosphere designation for Dublin Bay and  Dublin's Port
Company's 'Dumping at  Sea' permit application are a conflict of goals.

Dublin Port has absolutely failed to recognize the importance of this natural wonder which we the
citizens of Dublin treasure. They are hell bent ignoring the laws of unintended consequences along
our coastal edge. When will they stop in their efforts to muck up this treasure?

We ask you as the Environmental Protection Agency to protect us and our coastal amenities from
such destruction.

Yours faithfully,
Susan O'Brien
Dublin 13
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